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The University Park Neighborhood Association's Board supports HB 3158 as 

proposed and submitted.  This is an important bill that will allow the funding of the 

Clean Engine program that reduces diesel particulate emissions.  This will reduce the 

impact of diesel particulates on the seniors, youth and those with respiratory 

problems in North Portland.  Now is the time to create a more robust financing 

mechanism for creating cleaner air in our communities. 


